Telephone: (212) 317-8738/8718

Fax : (212) 317-8729

E-mail : malawiNewYork@aol com

: malawiU@aol.com

All Communication should be addressed to: The Ambassador and Permanent Representative



PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF MALAWI TO THE UNITED NATIONS 866 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA, SUITE 486
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017

Note NO. 59/20

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Malawi to the United Nations presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDG) Financing, and has the honour to refer to the Finance Ministers Meeting that took place on 8th September, 2020.

The Mission wishes to advise the Secretariat that the Statement delivered by Honourable Felix Mlusu, Minister of Finance of the Republic of Malawi should be disregarded as it was a wrong script. The Mission, therefore, submits the correct script as attached, and requests that it be reflected in the records of the meeting. The Mission further wishes to apologize for any inconvenience this anomaly may have caused.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Malawi avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the SDG Financing, the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Secretariat of the SDG Financing NEW YORK



In Reply Quote.....